CIlITY OF

Albuquerque

May 21, 1998

Dennis Lorenz, P.E.
Brasher & Lorenz

2201 San Pedro NE
Bldg. #1 - Suite 210
Albuquerque, NM 87109

RE: RELIABLE MITSUBISHI MOTORS (B13-D3C). DRAINAGE REPORT FOR SITE
DEVELOPMENT PLAN FOR BUILDING PERMIT AND BUILDING PERMIT
APPROVALS. ENGINEER’S STAMP DATED APRIL 29, 1998.

Dear Mr. Lorenz:

Based on the information provided on your April 30, 1998 submittal, the above referenced
project is approved for Site Development Plan For Building Permit and for Building Permit .

A separate permit is required for construction within City right-of-way. A copy of this approval
letter must be on hand when appRng for the excavation permit.

Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the costruction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.
Upon completion of the project, Engineer Certification per the DPM will be required.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3984.

Sincerely,
Pk
John P.
Hydrology
c Arlene Portillo
drew Garcia

ile

Good for You, Albuquerque!




